
                                                                                                                                                                  
 
3rd July 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

It is that time of year again when we think about our children transitioning to their new class and so I am pleased to announce the class 

teacher allocations for next year.  

 

Current Class 

Caterpillars under 4s  

Caterpillars (5 within the next academic year) 

Butterflies/Ladybirds 

Daisies 

Bluebells 

Foxes 

Badgers  

Dragonflies 

Woodpeckers 

Kingfishers 

Owls 

Peacocks 

New Class 

Caterpillars 

Butterflies 

Daisies/ Buttercups  

Bluebells 

Badgers/Foxes 

Dragonflies 

Kingfishers 

Flamingos  

Owls 

Peacocks 

Maple 

Oak  

New Teacher 

Kathryn Roberts 

Racheal Haywood 

Jo Turner/ Louise Allsop 

Annya Rawstron 

Ellen Bogunovic/Linzi Riley 

Dominic Holmes 

Charlie Marshall  

Francesca Elver  

Deb Greatorex 

Louise Clayton 

Evie Baxter 

Natalie Fiddimore   

 

Charlotte Rhodes will be our SENDco 

Suzi Hardy is our Forest School Ambassador. 

Stef Cook, Adam Carter, Rachael Stewart and Rhianna Robson will continue to be job share partners. 

Mrs Guest and Mrs McDonald will both be on maternity leave.  

 

To be delivered before the end of term:  

Child’s individual report  

Graduation medals and other rites of passage paraphernalia  

New teacher information sheets and wellbeing booklet (to be returned in September)  

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend 

 

Kind regards 

 
Ruby Grey 

Headteacher  
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